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For more information or questions contact Customer Service 850-651-7171. 

 

FREE Online Bill Pay with Credit/Debit Card www.okaloosaws.com  

FREE VoiceUtility Billing 850-651-7171 

 

Okaloosa Water and Sewer Rate Increase Begins Oct. 1 

 
 

            The Okaloosa County Water and Sewer Department will have a 3.75% rate increase take 

effect on October 1, 2013.  The rate increase is part of an approved Five-Year Rate Plan enacted 

by the Board of County Commissioners in September 2011. Water and Sewer fixed rates vary 

based on size of meter and usage.  

               For more information, call the Citizens Information Line at 311, or for billing 

information, call 651-7171. Okaloosa County Water and Sewer now accept payments in person, 

by phone and on line at http://www.co.okaloosa.fl.us/ws/online-bill-pay.   The 24-hour phone 

and on line payment service can be accessed by calling 850-651-7171. 

 

 

Appendix A 

http:/www.co.okaloosa.fl.us/sites/default/files/wsweb/docs/AppendixA10012014.pdf. 
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